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The QISD Technology director responded to 35 calls for assistance since 
the last board meeting. We had successful online testing with the high 
school students for end of course testing. I attended the spring tec-sig 
technology director’s conference in Austin at the end of April. We learned 
about some new features Google will be implementing in Google 
Classroom and discussed best networking practices. We have recently 
received an updated internet firewall/filter with new capabilities and I am 
anticipating a busy summer of network organization. 


